
Sent: 04 July 2014 1602 
To: Planning 
Cc: 

Subject: App Ref 2013,42275/P Land adjoining Fellow Road- Comment before 
determination of permission 

A t t e n t i o n :  Mr.  D a v i d  P e r e s  D a  Costa 

Dear Mr. Costa 

Thank you for explaining that you are mapartn 

I am alanned to hear that you arc minded to accept a deeper, extended volume 
scheme. 

This would be totally unacceptable because it would mom the rear o f  the new house 
Avenue houses, and present t o  still Imger  IlarA wall to thc neighbourhood houses i 
would be very considerably out o f  character with the established pattern and plan ot 
Conservation Area. You did not refer or explain the applicant's justification for such an 
and it is hard to imagine such exists when the current permitted scheme already represents a very sig 
developable area; o f  the above gmund house, in combination with the ataa realised Mom Camden's 
acceptance o f  the conversion o f  the fanner rear garage block to form part o f  the habitable dwelling, 
together with the very extensive —whole site— underground portion o f  the house. Why should further plan 
and volumetric extension o f  this very large scheme be accepted when such would in the amenity of 

' O h m ' s ,  and erode the character o f  the Conservation Area ? 

V O L U M E  A L R E A D Y  TAKEN AT THE DEVELOPMENT SITE REAR FROM THE GARDEN SPACE 
You wi l l  note from the attached photograph that the whole o f  the rear portion o f  the site that was a garden 
has hem mised On a conctate podium structure, approxiimuely one metre above former garden level, 
indicated by six east concrete steps. Thus, a very considerable addition o f  volume for dwelling purposes 
has been added to the scheme, and "taken" from the very portion o f  the site you are contemplating an award 
o f  more. Is this justified 7 Further, this raised one metre high podium may not farm part o f  the permigml 
scheme. It effects a raising in the height o f  the development from the tang standing height datum o f  the 
fanner garage block that stood there previously. It would be helpful to Redly whether this podium is in 
breach o f  permission, and whether the height o f  the proposed nets mar paviliion would, as a consequence, 
also be in breach o f  the permitted scheme. 

The attached photogtaph indicates how much further back this development would sit, i f  accepted, 
extending from a posiiton indicated by the dght hand linger to the IM .  A deeper development would depart 
from the pattern o f  building footprints in the Conservation area, because it would extend beyond the 
established main rear wall line o f  the C19 Fellows Road terrace o f  houses tel the line o f  the iliStOrie 
characteristic "closet wings'. This added bulk would breach the proposed development's subsidiary 
relationship to the older houses, and thus diminish, not enhance the development's eondibution to the 
chatacter o f  the local Conservation Area. 

Given the very considetahle generosity o f  the development as permitted, I see no justification for further 
enlargement. 



I would he grateful if you would call me to discuss this 
refused /or the reasons noted above. 

yours sincerely 
Paul Finebe‘g 

P a u l  F u i e b e r g  Dipl 
55cr 

t e e  (Princeton) 
ironments 




